NOTICE
JACKSONVILLE TRANSPORTATION AUTHORITY
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
ON FEBRUARY 27, 2025

The Jacksonville Transportation Authority (JTA) announces that the Board of Directors will meet on Thursday, February 27, 2025 in the Board Room on the third floor of the Jacksonville Regional Transportation Center located at 100 LaVilla Center Drive, Jacksonville, Florida 32204 as follows:
2:00 pm Board Meeting
A virtual link will be posted to the JTA website with instructions by 5:00 pm on February 24, 2025.

In accordance with Section 286.0105, F.S., any person wishing to appeal a decision reached at these meetings will need a record of the proceedings.  He/she may need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceedings is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence upon which the appeal is to be based.

In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, the Board Meeting will be fully accessible.

